
Beach Chair and Umbrella Rentals Information 
 
Beach Chair and Umbrella Rentals are presently not available for rental on the Eastern Lake 
Public Beach. 
 
It is estimated that they should be available in the 2024 summer season starting in March 
2024. When this occurs, it will be done through a special program overseen and managed 
by Walton County. When the program is emplaced, details of this Program will be shared 
with all owners. 
 
In the meantime, you are permitted to bring your own chairs, umbrellas, chairs and beach 
paraphilia to the Eastern Lake Public Beach. 
 
 


